
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Award of Bid No. 2023-03 – New Sidewalks – 2nd Street 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, June 11, 2024          Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
The City advertised for new sidewalks on 2nd Street. One bid was received from S.H. Hayes in the amount 

of $44,910.00. Mr. Hayes has done work for the city in the past and we are confident he will do a great 

job on this project, and complete it in a timely manner.  

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of Bid award to S.H. Hayes Enterprises, LLC in the amount of 

$44,910.00. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Bid Advertisement. 

2. Bid Tabulation.  


